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We meet on the 4th Tuesday of each month, 6:30 pm Social Time, 7:00 p.m. Meeting, at St. Paul Lutheran Church, 4686 East Walnut Street, 
Westerville, OH 43081, Web Site: http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com, E-mail: info@westervillequiltguild.com 

SOCIAL TIME – Meet and Greet – Arrive Early When You Can… 

Start gathering around 6:30. Greet friends & MEET new members. Members: This 
month make sure you find someone you would like to know better, a new member or 
guest, and introduce yourself. New Members/Guests: If you are a new member/guest, 
approach someone you don’t know and introduce yourself. Learn a little about the other 
person and share a bit about yourself! We are a friendly bunch! 

January 28, 2020 

Amy Korn — President-of-the-Month 
Doll & Crib Quilts 

  
As we welcome in the New Year with the first meeting 
of 2020, President of the Month, Amy Korn will pre-
sent a program on the history of doll and crib sized 
quilts and their makers. These small gems were often 
made by young girls as they learned to sew – or by 
their more accomplished mothers and grandmothers – 
and provided both a utilitarian and sentimental pur-
pose. Many examples will be shown, but you are en-
couraged to bring your own baby quilt – or one you 
might have made for a child or grandchild. 

Amy is a certified appraiser of quilted textiles, quilt historian and guild member.  

NEWS 

***WANTED*** 
POMs for the following meetings in 2020:   

February 25, April 28, June 23 (Annual Picnic), and December 1 (Annual Holiday Party). 

See page 4 for information on the WQG Fun Bus trip to  
Original Sewing & Quilt EXPO in Cleveland!! 

http://www.WestervilleQuiltGuild.com
mailto:info@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Information%20Please


 

 

2020 Program Sneak Peek 

January 28 — Doll & Crib Quilts — Amy Korn 
 
February 25 — OPEN 
 
March 24 — Wool Applique — Judy 
O’Shaughnessy, Amy Korn, Ida Dillard 
 
April 28 — OPEN 
 
May 26 — Garage Sale — Patty Callahan, 
Leslie Ressa, Gayle Seeman 
 
June 23 — Annual Picnic — OPEN 

 
July 28 — Carol Cleaves — Jane Williams: 
"The top's done....now what?"  
 
August 25 — Shannon Bartlett & Karen  
Lesuer — Not Your Grandma’s Binding 
 
September 22 — Beth Gabel — Guest  
Speaker TBA 
 
October 27 — Susan Edwards — Tips & 
Tricks 
 
December 1 — Annual Holiday Party — 
  OPEN 

Westerville Quilt Guild 
Sunshine Committee 

If you know of a member who is 
sick, has had surgery, or has 

had a death in 
the family, please contact 

Christina Sidebottom who will 
send a card. 

E-mail: o-side@att.net, telephone: 614-895-
9820 (home) / 614-208-2857 (cell). 
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2020 Committees 
If you are on a committee and your name is not on 
this list, please let Lisa Smith know about it! Also, 
let me know if your name isn’t correct. 

Executive Committee 
Ginny Littleton Linda Linard 
Cindy Walton Judy Theil 
Abby Miller  Janice Baer 
  
Hospitality: 
Patty Callahan Leslie Ressa 
Judy Theil  Debbie Leanza 

Fun with Fabric: 
Karen Lesuer Shannon Bartlett 
Lisa Smith  Sue Meek 
  
Keeper of the WQG Quilts & Scrapbooks: 
Susan Edwards 

Membership: 
Janice Baer  Judy Theil 

Newsletter: 
Lisa Smith (also on Executive Committee) 

Publicity: 
Sue Meek 

Monthly Opportunity Basket: 
Shannon Bartlett 

Service Committee: 
Gayle Seeman Jeff Bretthauer 
Leslie Ressa  Patty Callahan 
Beth Duvernay Cathy Widner 
 
Sunshine Committee: 
Christina Sidebottom 

Website and Facebook: 
Lisa Smith, Website  (also on Exec. Com) 
Melissa Grawe, Facebook (also on Exec. Com) 

Workshops: 
Ruthie Hoover 

Fat Quarter Raffle 
Jeff Bretthauer 

Retreats & Trips: 
Sue Meek 

Take Down or Put Away Things 
Christina Sidebottom 
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Fun with Fabric (FWF) 
 

2019 WQG Mys-
tery Quilt 
January meeting is the Big 
Reveal of everyone’s mys-
teries! Bring whatever you 
have done...a block, a row, a 

top, or a completed quilt! 

 
2020 Challenges  
This year’s challenges will be announced at 
the January meeting! 

QUEEN BEE BLOCK PARTY 2020 
 
If you signed up you will be receiv-
ing an email with the details. If 
you want to join and haven't 
signed up please let Shannon Bar-

tett know ASAP because we may have to 
break the group up into two sets. 

2020 Fat Quarter 
Raffle 
 
Below are the colors by month 
for the fat quarter raffle. 

 January  Red 

 February  Green 

 March   Pastel 

 April      Grab bag 

 May        Floral 

 June     Americana  

 July        Batik  

 August  Solids 

 September   Halloween  

 October    Harvest 

 November   Christmas  

SAVE THE DATES -  
April 14-16, 2020 

Hotel Millersburg Quilt Retreat.  

The location is outstanding - an easy 
drive to all of our favorite shops, plus 
within walking distance of restau-
rants, antique shops, etc. The hotel 
has a restaurant that serves "the 

best wings ever!" Their Luggage Team handled all 
of our luggage with ease. Breakfast was included 
and was cooked to order.  

Cost is $65 a night. No extra charges for the 
quilting room. Everyone had their own hotel room 
too, although you could double up if you wanted. 
For more information, please see Abby Miller or 
Pam Ayler. 

We will start taking reservations and deposit 
money at the January meeting.  

Membership 2020 Update 
 
Melissa, Janice and Judy will be tak-
ing dues and handing out membership 
cards for 2020 at the January meet-
ing. Janice or Judy (membership) will give each 
member a slip of paper with their information 
and they should check it for accuracy and hand 
that in with their dues to Melissa (treasurer).  A 
membership card will be given out to each mem-
ber when their dues are paid. 
 
There are several quilt shops that have said they 
will give a discount on most non-sale items to 
guild members if they show a current member-
ship card BEFORE the sale is rung up. To date 
that has included Bunny's Sew Fine Fabrics in 
Newark, Calico Cupboard in Pataskala (recently 
moved to 7216 Hazelton Etna Rd, SR 310) and 
Paw Patch in Mt Vernon. Also there are some in 
Amish country that will do the same. Just ask 
the shop for particulars BEFORE they ring up 
your purchases. 

The January 2020 basket theme 
is Snowball. The basket is filled 
with fun “Snowball” themed good-
ies. The drawing will be at the end 
of the meeting. Tickets are $1 or 
6 for $5. 



 

 

Newsletter Information 
Newsletter submissions should be sent as an attachment or typed in the body of an email to the following email address: 
Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com. The “publication” date for the Newsletter will be the 3rd Tuesday of the month. All 
items submitted to the Newsletter need to be in by the 2nd Tuesday of the month. If you have any questions or suggestions, 
contact Lisa Smith, WQG Newsletter Editor. 

WQG Bus Trip to Original Sewing & Quilt EXPO   

Cleveland – Friday, April 3, 2020 7:30am-8:00pm 

The Original Sewing & Quilt EXPO is held in several cities across the coun-
try every year. It is a place to find the latest techniques and products 
(AKA Shopping!), learn new skills with cutting-edge education (LOTS of 
classes), and experience displays and galleries of creativity. Check the 
website for full descriptions of events, vendors, demos: 
www.sewingexpo.com.  

We will be traveling by Fun Bus to the IX Center in Cleveland to attend this year’s show! Your 
fee of $50 will include: Round-trip transportation by motor coach (includes driver gratuity), 
admission to the EXPO, snacks on the bus, and a commemorative shopping bag. You will be re-
sponsible for your own meals (food vendors will be available as the IX Center prohibits bring-
ing in outside food and beverages), class fees, and shopping.  

Check out the schedule of classes online at www.sewingexpo.com. You may register in advance 
for classes (yes, they DO fill up). Just make sure they begin after 10am and end by 6pm. The 
schedule is extensive and the expo lasts 3 days, so read the descriptions and times carefully. 
There is an additional charge for classes - $23/class. Sewing machines ARE provided, but 
you’ll need to pack any additional sewing supplies/notions. 

As an incentive, you can save $2.50 by registering and paying for the trip at the January 
meeting or by January 31st. We’ve invited the Sunbury Piece Corps to join us as well. I’d like to 
see us fill a 54-passenger bus, so we will open the trip up to outside friends beginning in Feb-
ruary. 

This Bus Trip is going to be SEW MUCH FUN! 

Most questions can be answered by checking out the website, but feel free to contact me – 
Sue Meek at 614-578-3685 (cell) or susan.meek614@gmail.com. 

-------—————---------------------------------------detach-------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Date: ________________________        

Name: _________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone: ___________________________________ 

Email: _________________________________________________________ 

Payment:   Amount: __________________ $50 due (or $47.50 if paying in January 2020) 

Cash: ________________   Check: ______________ #: _______________________ 

mailto:Newsletter@westervillequiltguild.com?subject=Newsletter
mailto:smith1028@sbcglobal.net?subject=WQG%20Newsletter
about:blank
about:blank
about:blank


 

 


